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Measure Description: 
Requires Oregon Health Authority to develop and maintain lead poisoning prevention clearinghouse on 
its website. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Health Authority (OHA) 
 
Analysis: 
HB 4015 requires the Oregon Health Authority to develop and maintain a lead poisoning prevention 
clearinghouse on its website that would serve as a resource for public and private schools that provide 
instruction to students from grades kindergarten through twelfth.   
 
Passage of this bill will have no impact on the Oregon Health Authority.  The authority reports that the all 
of the information that the bill requires is currently available on the following website: 
http://public.health.oregon.gov/HEALTHYENVIRONMENTS/HEALTHYNEIGHBORHOODS/HEALTHYH
OMES/LEADPOISONING/CHILDCARESCHOOLS/Pages/index.aspx 
 
In addition, the authority’s Public Health Department is in the process of updating its website so that all 
of the information listed in the bill is in one location on the site, and is adapted specifically to schools.  
The authority anticipates completion by February 2, 2012. 
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